

March 19, 2018

Patrick Christensen Horizon Retail Construction, Inc 1500 Horizon Dr Sturtevant, WI 53177 mank you for this gift towards the 2018 Colls Nat'l Family conference! Much appreciated

Dear Patrick,

We feel words are seldom adequate for generous donations towards the lives of children with Cornelia de Lange syndrome — but some may include hope, happiness and support. You can be confident that your donation strengthens the efforts of the CdLS Foundation, the only organization in the country solely dedicated to those impacted by the condition.

Your gift will be used to continue to educate medical and educational professionals about CdLS, keep our support lines open for families and provide current information that benefits everyone affected by this diagnosis. The opportunities of *Reaching Out, Providing Help and Giving Hope* are endless, but the always-certain factor is **you**.

Your commitment to making a difference in the lives of those affected by CdLS is valued highly by the Foundation, our volunteers and, most importantly, by those who benefit from our many support services.

Sincerely,

Executive Director

This letter serves as a receipt for your charitable contribution to the Cornelia de Lange Syndrome Foundation, Inc. and certifies that you have received no goods or services in exchange for this contribution. Every effort has been made to ensure the accuracy of this receipt. If you believe we have made an error, call 800.753.2357 or email director@CdLSusa.org so that we may correct it to your satisfaction.

For Your Records: Donation Amt - \$1,000.00 Date Processed - 3/12/2018







